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Carolina Power and Light Company 
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley 

Executive Vice President 
411 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF EXTENDED MAINTENANCE REQUEST FOR H. B. ROBINSON 
DN: 50-261 

This letter confirms the telephone discussion of February 8, 1983, between 
Mr. S. R. Zimmerman, Manager of Licensing and Permits, and Mr. R. C. Lewis of 
this office, in which, after consultation with NRR, we concurred with your 
request of a 24 hour extension to the maintenance period in accordance with 
Technical Specification 3.3.7. The extension permitted the plant to remain in a 
power operation mode while repairs to the "B" Service Water Booster Pump were 
completed.  

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact this office.  

Sincerely, 

James P. O'Reilly 
Regional Administrator 

cc: 
R. B. Starkey, Jr., Plant General Manager 

bcc: 
H. R. Denton, NRR 
S. A. Varga, NRR 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Document Management Branch 
State of South Carolina 
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